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Hello,

I am a single mother landlord and would not want to have this
measure pass. Us mom and pop businesses are doing the
best we can. I am in favor of affordable housing and don't
mind contributing to this since I know first hand about life
threw housing assistance. I understand that everyone
deserves a place to live but landlord are being punished for
trying to help ourselves. There has to be something else we
can do to help besides always thinking of a way to come after
landlords.

Sincerely
Suzette Bryant
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